Boston Water and
Sewer Commission

980 Harrison Avenue A@ELLE
Boston, MA 02119-2540
L |

617-989-7000

Public Notice

The Boston Water and Sewer Commission will hold a Commission Meeting on Wednesday,
May 31, 2023, is canceled and will be rescheduled. Under the provisions of Chapter 2 of the
Acts of 2023, signed into law by the Governor on March 29, 2023, further extending certain
provisions of the Open Meeting Law until March 31, 2025, this meeting will be conducted

remotely. The dial in information is below.
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